KILACHAND MEMORIAL LECTURE 
by
 By Dr. Shashi Tharoor 
Hon’ble Member of Parliament for Thiruvananthapuram, Author
on
‘India's Journey: From Midnight to Millennium'
.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry (IMC) cordially invites you to the “KILACHAND MEMORIAL LECTURE” being organized as per details mentioned below.  Dr. Shashi Tharoor, Hon’ble Member of Parliament for Thiruvananthapuram and bestselling author of 24 books, has kindly consented to deliver the Kilachand Memorial Lecture on ‘India's Journey: From Midnight to Millennium'
The details of the event are as follows:

Topic		:  ‘India's Journey: From Midnight to Millennium'
Day & Date	:   Saturday, 15th April, 2023
Time		:   4:30 p.m to 6.00 p.m       
Venue               :   Walchand Hirachand Hall, 4th Floor, IMC building, opposite Churchgate Station

About the Speaker
Dr. Shashi Tharoor, a third-term Hon’ble Member of Parliament for Thiruvananthapuram, is the bestselling author of twenty-four books, both fiction and non-fiction, besides being a former Under Secretary-General of the United Nations and a former Minister of State for Human Resource Development and for External Affairs in the Government of India. He has won numerous awards, including the Pravasi Bharatiya Samman, a Commonwealth Writers’ Prize and the Crossword Lifetime Achievement Award. In 2019, Dr. Tharoor was also awarded the Sahitya Akademi Award in the category of ‘English Non- Fiction’ for his book An Era of Darkness. He chairs Parliament’s Standing Committee on Chemicals and Fertilisers and has previously chaired the Standing Committee on External Affairs and the Committee on Information Technology.

From Midnight to the Millennium is a book written by Shashi Tharoor in 1997. It discusses a wide range of topics like caste, democracy in India, Indira Gandhi, the partition of India, and its transition from a socialist economy to a free market economy. 

Listening about India’s fascinating journey from an erudite speaker like Dr. Tharoor is a rare opportunity this lectures offers.

Kindly note there is NO PARTICIPATION FEE. However, registration is required so that we can make arrangements accordingly. 

We would appreciate your confirmation for this event by registering at https://www.imcnet.org/events-2012. For further queries you may write to anita.naik@imcnet.org. 

We do hope you will be able to seize this opportunity and participate in this event by registering yourself.  

We look forward to your joining us on April 15.

Ajit Mangrulkar
Director General



